
To whom it may concern 

I am writing in support of the development application that Hugos has in for additional sitting on 
their outdoor deck and ferryside seating

I am a local resident, I live across from the wharf at Grand Esplanade, 606/ 54 West Esplanade

We absolutely love Hugos and the offering they bring to the wharf. Our apartment faces the 
wharf and considering our proximity to the restaurant we have never had any issue with noise 
from Hugos. 

The deck is such a beautiful spot to enjoy lunch or dinner and we feel really adds a 'wow' factor 
to Manly's dining experience 

Many Thanks
Sorcha Horgan
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